
 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS 

 

LOK SABHA 

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. †831 

 

TO BE ANSWERED ON THE 7
TH  

FEBRUARY, 2017/ MAGHA 18, 1938 (SAKA) 

 

LEAKAGE OF CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION 

 

†831.  COL. SONARAM CHOUDHARY: 

 

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:  

 

(a) whether the Government is aware that confidential strategic 

information is being leaked to Pakistan in border areas through social 

media (facebook, whatsapp etc.); 

 

(b) whether such complaints have been received from Rajasthan, Punjab 

and Haryana and if so, the details thereof; 

 

(c) whether it is a fact that border intelligence has informed the 

involvement of displaced persons from Pakistan; 

 

(d) whether the Government is taking/proposes to take concrete steps to 

check the recurrence of such incidents; and 

 

(e) if so, the details thereof? 

 

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS 

(SHRI HANSRAJ GANGARAM AHIR) 

 

(a) to (e) The Government is aware of some incidences of undesirable 

contacts made by certain individuals with Pak handlers on social media. 

The Government agencies are taking necessary action to check the 

recurrence of such incidents. 

***** 



 


